
 

                                                                                                                                                                                

CIR.NO.27 DATE:30 /05/2025 

 

Commencement of 1- minute Public Speaking Activity for KG Students 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to inform you that the KG Section will be introducing a 1-Minute Public 
Speaking Activity for our little ones, beginning from 2nd of June. This initiative is aimed at 
building self-confidence, enhancing communication skills, and encouraging expressive language 
development among our students. 

Each child will be given an opportunity to speak for one minute on a simple and age-appropriate 
topic, which will be shared in advance through the class teacher. We kindly request parents to help 
their children prepare at home and motivate them to participate confidently. 

Key Details: 
  Start Date: 2nd June 2025 
  Frequency:  Every Monday 
  Duration: 1 Minute per student 
  Venue: Respective Classrooms 
  Topics: Will be communicated beforehand 

We look forward to your support in making this a joyful and enriching experience for our KG 
stars! 

Warm regards, 

 Dr.SaifudheenP.Hamsa   
Principal  

 

 


